



Footprints: A Service of Remembrance for the Loss of a Child
Footprints is a special service of remembrance that we hold each year, during the week before the Mother’s Day weekend, for anyone who has lost a child during pregnancy or at any age or stage of life or who has been affected by such a loss, whether parent, grandparent, teacher, friend or family member.  
This year Footprints will take place on Zoom on Friday 5th March at 7.30pm. Footprints will offer space to remember our child or children and the opportunity to light a candle in their memory. There will be music, readings and prayers included as part of our time of remembering.  Everyone is warmly welcome to join us.

If you would like more information about Footprints please contact:
[bookmark: _Hlk62988929] Rev Sue Morton suemorton131@gmail.com 

To receive a Zoom link please contact the Hambleden Valley Administrator Jenny Neagle hambledenvalleyoffice@gmail.com
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